
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice No: 1341                                                                                                                           Date:31.07.2025 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

The college will remain close on 2nd August 
(Saturday) on account of College Foundation 
Day. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Officer-in-charge 

Dr. APJ Abdul Kalam Govt. College, New Town 
New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

 
 

 
 
 
 

                 

 


